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HAPPY CHINESE NEW YEAR!

Chinese New Year is the first day of the Chinese lunar calendar, and the year of the Rooster will begin on

January 28, 2017. Wishing happiness, good fortune and prosperity to you, your friends and family in the

coming year!
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Happy Chinese New Year!

From the lawyers & Staii at Richards Buell Sutton

January 28, 2017 begins the Chinese New Year
celebration of the Rooster - a symbol of courage, hard
work and confidence. Wishing you and your family a
happy, healthy and prosperous year!
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